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Now really folks does it seem possible that this month has come and gone. Time flies, | told a few people that
Wednesday night 10/27 when | went to bed, | was 79, got up the next morning and people were wishing me a
Happy Birthday as | was now 80. Now those hours flew by. Now the truth is, | had the best Birthday ever,
receiving over 100 beautiful cards with such special messages that were picked out just for me and with such
caring and loving messages, that can only be a treasured GIFT from each one of you. Yes, | did have a few
cards from people that did not know me, only by reading the Montgomery News and letting me know how
much they enjoyed it each week..very touching and that makes me happy that it means so much to others.
Thank You, Thank You, Thank you to everyone, and especially Our Daughter Veronica DSP who planned this for
me and it was just awesome from beginning to when ever it ends as | am still getting cards and messages.
Cannot forget the kindness from the County Courier for their Special help to Veronica. THANK YOU!!!

| was given some news from Beth Crane-Daybell; Anita Baldwin and Beth have been friends for years and she
and a friend were coming from California to go to Maine to visit family. Being so close by Anita came by to visit
Beth and her family. They had many memories of their friendship to laugh often, being a very enjoyable time.
Recent guests at Beths’ home were her brother’s John and his wife Marion from S.C.; Andy and Diane from
Sheldon; sister’s Sue and hubby Ron Adams from Mass; Debby Modde from lllinois and her family members.

It was quite a full house but so much fun..nothing like Family.

The Quilting Circle met at the home of Sue Peters 10/28 and enjoyed their lunch and caught up on all the
news. Sewing Sunshine Quilts was the project of the day. It was such a beautiful sunny afternoon and hard to
stay in with a sewing machine, but they accomplished a great deal. They will meet the week before
Thanksgiving and have a luncheon in December. Time to think about a New Year coming our way. Thanks Sue.

Event: The Montgomery Elementary School Students Art Show to be held at the Montgomery Center for The
Arts. Gallery dates are..Opening Reception Thursday, November 18, 4-7 p.m.. Friday, November 19, 10 a.m.
—4 p.m.; Saturday, November 20, 11 a.m.—4 p.m. Masks are required in the building..Thank-You !

Sincere Sympathy to the Nancy Combs Family, she passed away 10/28 and she was a Red Hatter when we
were an active group..with this Covid pandemic it put a stop to all activities and events. God Bless her Family
and many Friends!!

Happy Birthday to: Dan Malloy, Bobbi Jo Lumbra, Diane Gendron 11/7; Daren Davidson, Abby Dixon-Boles
11/8; Morgan East 11/11; Sue Wilson 11/12; Charlotte Mercy, Patrick Evans 11/13.

Anniversary wishes to: Billy and Denise Baker 11/13.

**A teacher asked her class, “if there were 11 sheep out in the field and 6 jumped the fence, how many would
be left?” NONE a boy spoke up. Of course there would be the teacher said. No Ma”am there wouldn’t. You
may know math but you do not know sheep.** Everybody knows 40 is the new 30. But the police officer who
gave me a speeding ticket couldn’t be convinced.** This is all for now folks..until next time this will have to
do. M.LT.A.






